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France submitted the following proposal: 

 

NP 2020-3 

 

Source:FRA #3 

Document: Aresti Aerobatic Catalogue  

Subject: Rolling Turns 

 

 

Proposal: 

Eliminate from the Aresti Catalogue Family 2 all rolling turns that include any half roll equal 

to or exceeding 90 deg of turn (lines 2.1.2, 2.2.2, 2.3.2, 2.3.3, 2.4.2, 2.4.3, 2.4.4). 

Rationale 

It is arguably impossible to fulfill all criteria for these figures. 

 

Neither the Rules nor Glider Aerobatic Committees supported the proposal in their 2019 

meetings. 

 

CC Comments and Recommendations: 

The Catalogue Committee sees no valid reason to remove rolling turns with equal to 90° of 

turn per half roll. Such figures are regularly flown in power and glider competitions and 

there have never been any serious complaints that these figures could not be flown or 

judged correctly. 

There is only one line of rolling turns with more than 90° of turn per half roll (line 2.4.2) in 

the power catalogue. From the glider catalogue this line has been removed years ago. 

The CC does not recommend to eliminate this line of figures from the Aresti Catalogue now. 

It is not considered worthwhile to publish a new edition of the Catalogue for the sole reason 

of removing only four figures. Furthermore it is most unlikely that these figures will ever be 

used in a competition. 
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